
LANCHESTER E.P. (Cont.) PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

Weekly Bulletin 4 – Friday 11th May 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Sunday 13th May – The Great British Tennis Weekend  
Between 1pm and 4pm head down to Lanchester Tennis Club on Ford Road to try out your skills and enjoy 
some free tennis for young and old. 
 
Monday – Thursday - Year 6 Breakfast at 8.30 am 
We are looking forward to welcoming Year 6 to their own special breakfast club from 8.30 am every 
morning next week. Children attending the payable Breakfast Club earlier than 8.30 am will be sent down 
to the classroom at 8.30 am whilst other children should just come to school for 8.30 am when they will be 
welcomed with quite a feast! We look forward to seeing them all bright and early on Monday morning! 
  
Thursday 17th May - Friends of the School Meeting  
The next meeting for Friends of the School will be Thursday 17th May at 6 pm. At this meeting, the roles 
and official positions will be decided. If you would like to have any input at all into the organisation of their 
events, please come along. It would be lovely to see you! 
 
Friday 18th May 2018 – Lunchtime 
Year 6 will be enjoying a special treat on Friday lunchtime when they will be taken to Deano’s Trattoria for 
lunch after their very busy week. 
 
BBQ Tickets on sale 
Our BBQ tickets are now on sale from the School Office. Tickets are £5 each (Adults and children are the 
same price). However, this year, we are also selling a family ticket for £20. This ticket is for 2 adults and 3 
children. Knitsley Farm are providing the food again this year – a burger and bun, sausages, salad, crisps 
and soft drink. Please help us to cater by buying your tickets before the week itself. In the case of inclement 
weather, any tickets will either be refunded or can be used when the BBQ is rearranged. It is always a 
lovely evening. Come along and let the staff cook your tea for you! 
 
Foundation Stage (Nursery and Reception) News 
Books for next week are 'How Do You Do, Mr Gnu?', 'I'm In Charge!', 'The Kiss That Missed', 'The Very Lazy 
Ladybird' and 'Safe and Sound'. 

We are going to be sending out a letter asking for your permission to apply sun cream in hot 
weather.  Please read this carefully and return the signed slip, whether you wish to use our sun cream or 
not. If your child has an allergy to sun cream, it may be that you need to provide an alternative.  Please 
remember to apply sun protection before your child comes in to school.  Remember also to send your child 
with a clearly named hat in sunny weather.  We spend a lot of time outdoors and want to ensure that your 
child is well protected. 

We have a new Parent Information board in the lobby between Nursery and Reception classes.  Please 
check here if you want to know more about what is going on in our classes.  Our lost property box will also 
be located here.  Don't forget to check it as we have lots of unclaimed clothing! 

As usual, if there is anything at all that you would like to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
school or by email: j.davis@lanchesterep.net. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Jane Davis 
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